
43

Alexander Gunyon

From: Richard Chellingsworth 
Sent: 23 May 2024 13:48
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm development

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

  

I object to policy W4 Brooklands Farm. 
  
The reasons for my objecƟon are; 
  
Traffic will significantly increase, which is already too much for the current roads in the 
area. So many roadworks happening to maintain the roads to an acceptable standard 
already, this will only compound the issue. 
Health Services, School Placements, and Sewage spills into the sea; are already appallingly 
overstretched, and this development will make these so much worse, amongst other 
things. 
This rural land should be protected from any further expansion. Loss of more agricultural 
landscape, and Biodiversity must stop. 
  
Thank you 

  

Richard Chellingsworth 
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